

EXMOUTH HOUSE

2019

January 2019 Newsletter

Happy New Year! Welcome to Exmouth House and welcome to our January newsletter. This is our way of letting you know what's been happening and anything planned for the near future. If you have anything you'd like to see included please let us know. If you'd like to contribute towards our newsletter, please see Anne or Deborah on our activity team.

والمرابع والمرابع

New for 2019:

We at Exmouth House extend a warm welcome to our new staff members: Tom, Carer; Tasha, Senior Carer; Fiona, Deputy Manager. We'd also like to welcome our newest residents, Pam and Ron.

Successes!!!

In December we entered the Inter-Homes Christmas Cake and Christmas Decorations competitions. We are so delighted to say that we came first in both competitions! A hearty thank you to all who kindly helped us win these competitions. The prize money for each was £100 which will go into the Resident's fund.

Hairdresser

Grace will be here at Exmouth House on Mondays each week.

Singing Group

We are currently in the early stages of getting together an Exmouth House Choir. We'd welcome family and friends to join our group. Dates & times are to be confirmed in due course.

Outings

January: We visited Otter Nurseries

February: We shall go to Exeter Museum

March: We are going to Killerton House

Residents and Family Meeting

JANUARY 24TH AT 3.00PM

Afternoon tea and cake will be served.

\$5 \$5 \$5 \$6 \$6 \$6 \$6 \$6 \$6 \$6 \$6 \$6 \$6 \$6 \$6

Chinese New Year

February 5th

Residents will be served a Chinese Meal at lunchtime. We will be putting up handmade Chinese decorations to celebrate the Year of the Pig.

Thinking ahead

We will be creating Easter Bonnets for our parade on Wednesday April 17th at 3pm. Items to decorate our bonnets would be greatly appreciated. On the same day our Easter raffle will be drawn: donations towards this raffle will also be gratefully received.

